Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting
May 06, 2000

The meeting came to order at 10:15 a.m. at T.O.G.S. Restaurant
4608 Imperial Street, Burnaby, B. C.

To date, we have 266 members, 231 full members, 31 associates, and 4 honorary
members.

We welcome our new member, Reno Koelman, who enjoys the winter months in
Arizona.

MAY IS MOTORCYCLE AWARENESS MONTH

Old Business

1. The April Fools Ride, April 2, was a success. There were 28 motorcycles
participating on a beautiful day.

2. Jerry has some pictures of the Tulip Festival Ride, for those interested.

3. April 15 was the flea market at Trev Deeley’s Motorcycles, but due to inclement
weather, Darwin graciously allowed the sale to take place indoors. There may be
plans to have another flea market at a later date this year.

4. April 16 was the Delta Chapter ride — thanks to the Delta Chapter, and such a
large turnout — 40 bikes.

5. The Classic & Vintage swap meet & show n’ shine took place in Tsawwassen,
with the Seattle Cossacks performing. As well as some excellent old motorcycles,
the Cossacks were a big hit.

6. Warren Ballard gave an update on the HOG 2000 rally. The Seattle Cossacks will

definitely be performing. Interviews are still underway to hire a band for the
weekend, with the possibility of increasing the budget for the band. Registrations
from as far away as New Zealand are coming in, but the local registrations are
somewhat slow. May 15 is the earlybird draw, with the chance of winning the
price of the registration. Registration forms are available at Trev Deeley’s.
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